Parliamentary Service Commissioner

Ms Lyn Beverley

Committee Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverly

Correction to Question on Notice No. 40 Supplementary Budget Estimates October 2016

| wish to correct the response to Question on Notice No. 40 from the October 2016 Supplementary
Budget Estimates Hearing.

The response set out the formal, written advices that the Parliamentary Service Commissioner had
provided to the Presiding Officers since December 2014.

The correspondence regarding proposed amendments to the Parliamentary Service Determination 2013
dated 07/08/2015 and 10/02/2016 should not have been included. The correspondence was sent to
officials other than the Presiding Officers.

The correspondence dated 26/03/2015 regarding the termination of the Secretary, Department of
Parliamentary Services was actually dated 31/03/2015.

Please bring this correction to the attention of the Committee.

Yours sincerely
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